
	

	 	 	 	 	

Upcoming  
Events

April 2022

PWC TV: Now 
Streaming! 

Watch Your PWC Connections 
anytime on your favorite 
streaming device in addition  
to daily airings on Fay TV –  
the City of Fayetteville’s 
government access channel  
on Spectrum Cable channel 7. 
Your PWC Connections is also 
available on PWC’s Youtube  
channel & website.

  

40th Annual Dogwood Festival 
Festival Park 
Visit PWC’s booth  
Saturday & Sunday 
April 21 – April 24
www.faydogwoodfestival.com/ 

National Electrical Safety Month 
May 1st - 31st 

National Drinking Water Week 
May 1st - 7th

NC Spring Home Show 
Crown Expo Center 
May 20th - 22nd 

PWC Connections : The Podcast
Listen to PWC’s  
bi-weekly Podcast 
for FREE on your  
favorite podcast  
listening platform.  
Get your questions answered 
about your utility services, learn 
more about PWC and get the 
scoop on hot topics! 

Reminder: 
Summer Time-of-Use Hours

PWC Honored with National Award 
for Reliable Electric Operations  

PWC made the switch to Summer Time-of-Use (TOU) Rates on April 1st. Beat the 
Peak and make TOU Rates work for you! Summer Peak will run through October 
between the hours of 3pm – 7pm. Rates for electricity used during Off-Peak hours 
will cost 35% less than Peak and will occur 20 hours of the weekday and all day 
on weekends and PWC observed holidays. 

Off-Peak 
Hours

3pm-7pm Weekdays

PM Peak 
Hours

Summer Peak Hours (April - October)  
For PWC Electric Customers

PWC Maintains Diamond Level Designation, the 
highest RP3 designation  
PWC has received the Reliable Public Power ProviderTM

(RP3) award for providing consumers with the 
highest degree of reliable and safe electric service.  
Of the 275 utilities currently recognized by the Amer-
ican Public Power Association as RP3 winners, PWC is 
just one of two that has received Diamond Level, the 
highest designation, six or more times. 

This is PWC’s sixth Diamond Level designation, since 
first earning it in 2007. PWC provides electric service 
to 80,000+ electric customers in the Fayetteville/
Cumberland County area. It’s the largest Public Power 
provider in North Carolina and the 35th largest in the 
U.S. (out of approximately 2,000 providers). 

Jon Rynne, PWC’s Chief Electric Systems Officer said, 
“PWC should be extremely proud of receiving the RP3 
Diamond level award! This is the 6th time PWC has 
achieved the highest level possible of this assess-
ment and really demonstrates that our employees 

are all doing their best to provide the highest level of 
service and value to the customers we serve.”

The RP3 recognizes public power utilities that 
demonstrate proficiency in four key disciplines: 
reliability, safety, workforce development and system 
improvement. Criteria is based on sound business 
practices and represent a utility-wide commitment 
to safe and reliable delivery of electricity.  PWC 
scored a perfect 100 in the RP3 evaluation.  

Save the Date: NC Spring Home Show  
May 20th - 22nd 
The North Carolina Spring Home Show is  
Friday, May 20th – Sunday, May 22nd, at the  
Crown Expo Center. Be sure to visit PWC’s  
booth for tips on how to lower your water  
and energy consumption. Plus, speak with  
conservation experts about ways to save at  
home, and take home FREE useful conser-
vation items like LED bulbs!  

Event Hours:  
Friday, May 20th: 10am – 5pm
Saturday, May 21st: 10am – 5pm
Sunday, May 22nd: 10am – 5pm
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Year-Round 
Outdoor 
Watering 
Schedules 
The Odd/Even watering 
schedules for Fayetteville PWC 
customers are year-round. 
Following these guidelines is 
a simple step that goes a long 
way to conserve our precious 
water supply and manage our 
daily water use. 

•	 Think before you water and 		
	 don’t just water because it is 	
	 your watering day. 
 
•	 Adjust your sprinklers to 		
	 water only the landscaping 		
	 in your yard, and be sure not 
 	 to overwater. One inch of 		
	 water is usually enough.

•	 Always remember to turn off 	
	 your sprinklers when it rains.

•	 Don’t water when it’s windy 	
	 or during the hottest times 		
	 of day. 

Fayetteville  
PWC’s annual  
Water Quality  
Report as  
required by  
the EPA will  
be available  
on May 1,  
2022. This  
report is a snapshot  
of last year’s water quality. Includ-
ed are details about your sources 
of water, what it contains, and 
how it compares to standards set 
by regulatory agencies. Look for 
it online at www.faypwc.com. To 
request a copy by mail, please call 
910-223-4009.

Work Zone Safety Is in Your Hands
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Plant Smart to Avoid Tree & Utility Conflicts
A new tree is a beautiful addition to your property, and we all appreciate the natural shade and 
environmental benefits. In addition to promoting smart planting by reminding you to avoid 
conflicts between trees and utilities, PWC’s Tree Power initiative also promotes how trees 
benefit our community. Before you plant a tree this spring, always remember “Plan. Plant. Protect.” 

Plan before you plant – it’s important to make the proper tree selection and to plan 
ahead to protect our utility lines, as well as lines that provide other services. Consider 
what the ultimate mature height your new tree will be when it grows. Trees should be 
planted in an area with adequate growing room, where they will not interfere with overhead lines.

Plant wisely – the biggest danger to underground utility lines comes from planting, especially since buried 
lines can be close to the surface. Remember that trees’ roots grow too! Often, the root area of a mature tree 
is larger than the spread of the branches above, so keep that in mind as you decide how far away from 
underground lines to plant your tree. Call NC 811 – they will locate and mark utility line locations in your 
yard for free! 

Protect our utilities – always follow the zoning guidelines for tall, medium, and low growing 
trees. Only trees that reach a mature height of less than 20 feet should be planted in the 
zone within 15 feet around overhead utility lines. Trees that grow as tall as 60 feet 
are recommended for areas without any overhead restrictions. Trees that grow up 
to 40 feet should only be planted where the available above ground space will 
allow them to reach their mature height. 

With the right tree selection and proper planning, trees and utility lines  
can “live in harmony.” By choosing the right location, you can avoid  
safety hazards, as well as the service interruptions, that can occur when  
		                    trees interfere with service lines. You’ll also help  
		                    ensure the health and beauty of your tree by avoiding  
		                    the need for pruning!

While road work may be a hassle, please be courteous and respectful of the workers present. Here are some 
additional safety tips to keep in mind when you encounter the work zone: 
 
Minimize your distractions
Distraction-free driving is always important, but this is especially important when you’re driving in a 
construction zone, where it’s imperative that you’re on high alert. When you enter a construction zone or see 
that one is approaching, turn down (or turn off) your radio, end any cell phone calls, and keep both hands 
on the wheel and eyes on the road. 
Look for the orange diamonds.  
Several of these signs will be placed alongside the roadway well before the actual construction zone to 
warn drivers. As soon as you see a “work zone ahead” sign, reduce your speed and be on the lookout for 
workers, machinery, and obstacles.
Orange cones and are used to direct the flow of traffic in work zones. 
Do not steer into or run over these objects. You will be responsible for any damage 
to your vehicle if you make contact with construction cones or barrels.
Flaggers are often used to stop and direct traffic in work zones. 
Their instructions supersede any posted or implied traffic signals. Their  
presence will be announced by orange construction signs that say “flagger  
ahead.” Keep an eye out for flaggers in all construction zones and keep your vehicle  
as far away from their bodies as possible.

Thanks for helping keep our workers safe while we work to keep your services reliable.

Tall Zone
60 ft (20 m)

Medium Zone
40 ft (12 m)

Low Zone
20 ft (6 m)50 ft (15 m)

or less

15 ft (45 m)

15 ft (45 m)

LAWN WALK STREETPossible Underground LinesHOUSE

Meeting Standards.   
Surpassing Expectations.

Fayetteville Public Works Commission 2021 Water Quality Report 

At PWC, we care deeply about the quality of the water we provide for our customers, and we’re proud 

of the exceptional standards we maintain. Each year we publish a “Water Quality Report” with the 

results of testing we are required to perform. You can find full details of this report on 

our website –www.faypwc.com/water-quality-report.

 
However, we don’t test our water just because we “have to.” It’s part of our unparalleled 

commitment to provide you with the highest quality drinking water that meets – and 

surpasses – standard requirements.Above and BeyondPWC is proud to be a charter member of the national Partnership for Safe Water. 

We were the first utility in North Carolina to earn the Environmental Protection 

Agency (EPA) Director’s Award for our extra efforts in providing clean, safe 

drinking water. And we have received the prestigious recognition for 

20 consecutive years.In 2011, PWC became a Charter Member of the Partnership for Safe Water 

Distribution System Optimization Program. This program focused on the 

operation and maintenance of water treatment facilities, water mains and 

storage tanks. In 2014, when we completed the 18-month self-assessment 

phase of the program, we were among the first utilities in the country to 

be recognized for this achievement.
9 Billion Gallons. 150,000 Tests.

To make sure your drinking water is clean and safe, PWC’s two Water 

Treatment Facilities – P.O. Hoffer and Glenville Lake – use advanced 

technology and proven methods to process the water we provide. 

In 2021, we treated 9 billion gallons of water! To ensure strict 

compliance with EPA regulations, we continuously monitor our water 

quality which involves performing more than 150,000 tests a year.

 
Where Your Water Comes From

All of the water treated by PWC is “surface water.” The water processed at our P.O. Hoffer Water Treatment 

Facility comes from the Cape Fear River. Water processed at our Glenville Lake Facility comes from the Cape 

Fear River, Big Cross Creek, and the Little Cross Creek Water-Shed, which contains four bodies of water 

used for water storage – Bonnie Doone Lake, Kornbow Lake, Mintz Pond, and Glenville Lake. Both of 

our treatment facilities provide water to our general distribution system, so the water you drink is a 

blend of water we process from all sources. 
How is Your Water Treated?
While the treatment process varies slightly at our two water treatment facilities, the basic steps 

are similar. 
The Disinfection Method
PWC uses the disinfection method chloramination, which uses both ammonia and chlorine. 

Ammonia is added to the water at a carefully controlled level, and the chlorine and ammonia react 

chemically to produce chloramines. This method inactivates the COVID-19 virus, as well as other  

coronaviruses. Chloraminated drinking water is perfectly safe for drinking, cooking, bathing 

and other daily water uses. There are, however, two groups of people who need to 

take special care with chloraminated water: customers who use drinking water for 

kidney dialysis machines and fish owners. For more information on chloramination, 

including special precautions these special groups should take, contact PWC. 

As an extra measure of safety, the North Carolina Department of Environmental 

Quality (NCDEQ) requires all water systems using chloramination to suspend 

the addition of ammonia for a one-month period each year. We do this each 

March to ensure control of any biological growth that may have occurred 

in the water distribution system. 
 

 

Even
Water Monday, Wednesday, Saturday  

if street address ends in an even number

Odd
Water Tuesday, Thursday, Sunday  

if street address ends in an odd number

Attention 
PWC Water 
Customers 


